
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     17500 Midvale Avenue N  ♦  Shoreline, Washington 98133 
(206) 801-2700  ♦  shorelinewa.gov 

 

 

July 2, 2020 

 

 

Ammon T. Lesher 

The Gordian Group 

30 Patewood Drive, Suite 350 

Greenville, SC 29615 

 

 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Award; Consultant Contract 9596 

  Job Order Contracting (JOC) Consulting Services 

  

Dear Ammon Lesher, 

 

This is written notice that the City of Shoreline (Shoreline) has completed 

the Solicitation and Selection Process for the subject contract. Shoreline is 

issuing this formal written Notice of Intent to Award for the Solicitation 

and Selection Process and intends to begin contract negotiations with The 

Gordian Group for the Contract 9596, Job Order Contracting Consulting 

Services. 

 

Shoreline thanks you for your interest and participation in the solicitation 

and selection process. 

 

If you have questions regarding this Notice, the Solicitation and Selection 

Process, or would like to review the project selection file, please contact 

me directly at 206-801-2322 or jbulman@shorelinewa.gov to schedule an 

appointment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Janet Bulman 

City of Shoreline 

 

Cc: Purchasing Office, City of Shoreline 
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